
Association of Nepalese in Midwest America (ANMA)  
Executive Committee Meeting 

 

Date: Sunday, December 12th , 2021 
Time: 9:00 AM- 10:00 AM (CST) 

Location: Zoom Video Conference  
 
Attendance:  “P” for Presence “A” for Absent, and “AN” for Absent by Notice 

Dr. Diwakar Dahal P 
Mr. Tilak KC P 
Mr. Sanjay Shrestha P 
Ms. Urmila Panthi P 
Dr. Om Dahal P 
Mr. Santosh Lamichhane P 
Ms. Bishnu Neupane  A 
Mr. Khem Pathak P 
Mr. Bishnu P Adhikari AN 
Mr. Suresh Adhikari A 
Mr. Dev Bastola P 
Dr. Keshav Bhattarai A 
Mr. Durga P Ghimire AN 
Dr. Buddhi Gyawali P 
Mr. Dhirendra Neupane AN 
Mr. Dev R Sadaula P 
Mr. Sandeep Singh AN 
Mr. Binod Raj Tripathi P 
Mr. Balram Panthi A 

 
Meeting was started at 9:05 AM CST. Meeting was called to order by President Dr. Diwakar Dahal 
and conducted by General Secretary Dr. Om Dahal. 
 
Decisions made: 
 
1. Meeting decided to organize an annual physical meeting in North Carolina, within 4-5 

weeks. President Dr. Diwakar Dahal is coordinating with ANMA Past Presidents,  local 
organizations and other stakeholders to finalize the meeting date. 

2. Different fund collections strategies were discussed to support ANMA sponsored projects.  
- Deusi Bhailo Program: Executive Committee Member Mr. Dev Raj Sadaula brought this 

concept and Deusi Bhailo Program was conducted in Western Michigan University 
Nepalese community. Mr. Dadaula and his team were able to raise $627 for  “One 
Province-One Computer Lab Project”. Meeting thanked Mr. Sadaula and his team for the 
idea and program accomplishment. 

- Fundraising Dinner: Media Coordinator Mr. Khem Pathak brought this idea, and the 
Chicago team is working to implement this idea. 

- ANMA Musical Night: Vice President Ms. Urmila Panthi brought this idea. Ms. Panthi is 
coordinating to organize this event.  



- Vice President Ms. Urmila Panthi introduced and made a fundraising request for “One 
Province-One Computer Lab Project” during the International Nepali Literary Society 
(INLS) Missouri Chapter meeting on 01/05/2021, fund collection from the program 
participant is in progress.   

3. Meeting congratulated the newly elected NASeA Executive Team.  
4. Meeting congratulated Senior Vice President Mr. Tilak KC on being elected as a President of 

Nepali People’s Progressive Forum, USA.  
 


